
Report of the Head Of Finance 

 to Lead Member, Customer and Support Services

26th February,2007

CONTRACT FOR THE SUPPLY OF ELECTRICITY

There are three electricity contracts due for renewal on 1 April 2007.  These are for Public Lighting, Sub 100kW sites and 22 Over 100kW sites.   Tenders have been received for these contracts as follows:


Public Lighting
4 tenders


Sub 100kW sites  
2 tenders


Over 100kW sites
4 tenders

The current value of these contracts is:


Public Lighting

£717,600


Sub 100kW sites
 £978,909


Over 100kW sites
 £536,283

As the current trend within the electricity market place is of reducing prices, we would recommend that authority is delegated to the Head of Finance to approve the best prices at the most appropriate time for the Council.  This will ensure that the best value contracts are obtained at the best time.


